
SIS/CIR/2023-24/009 20th July, 2023

Dear Parents,

We have received information from different quarters that very few public
transports will be playing on the road tomorrow. Considering the situation, the
School Authorities have decided to keep the School closed tomorrow and
postpone the PA1 English test to Saturday (22/07/2023).

 Please note that on Saturday:

1. Classes 1 to 9 will have classes. 
2. NO classes for Pre Primary 
3. School will get over at 11 am. for all children. 
4. Bus services will be available for bus students. 
5 .Friday's timetable will be followed.

With warm regards,

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


